
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families,  

Welcome back to everyone! What a fabulous start to the year the children have made. 

It has been a real joy to see them settling so well and enjoying being together after 

the long break. 

We have launched our “Step up September” campaign this week because, at 

Emmanuel, we all strive to be the best we can be. The focus this week has been 

moving around school safely and respectfully to make sure our school remains a 

welcoming, safe place where we can all flourish.  

The Emmanuel Eye is a brand new weekly publication for families, please make sure 

to message me on Dojo with anything you would like to celebrate. Achievements, 

community events and occasions are things we love to celebrate! 

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe! 
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An Eye On Dates For Your Diaries 

Friday 15th September: Stay and learn 

Guided Reading with your child 

then…Meet Mrs T Coffee morning-

everyone welcome! 

Thursday 21st September: Individual 

photographs 

Friday 22nd September: Pupil 

Leadership Elections 

Please note PE will begin next week. 

Please send you children to school 

with earrings removed. 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3AM  100% 

Y3NB 98.61% 

Y5/6RC 98.21% 

Y5LH/MD 96.55% 

Y4HH 94.62% 

Y5MH 91.36% 

A huge well done to Y3AM 

for 100% attendance this 

week! A super start! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge congratulations to this weeks Gold Award winners. We are very proud of you all! 

From Year 3NB Eliza Tissington 
Toby Marriott 

For ‘Stepping up to September’ 
and showing themselves to be 
amazing Year 3s. Emmanuel is 
lucky to have you here! 

From Year 3AM Georgia Ellis 
Seth Lamphee? 

From Year 4HH Evie Briddon 
Braeden Houghton 

For ‘Stepping up to September’ 
and impressing Everyone as 
Year 4 role models. You have 
done yourselves and your 
families proud. Well done! 

From Year 5MH Freddy Wright Colquhoun 
Joshua Haynes 

For ‘Stepping up to September’ 
with incredible attitudes and 
behaviours. Everyone around 
school has noticed you as 
respectful role models and we 
are very proud of you. Well 
done! 

From Year5/6RC Mason Hall 
Indie Steinert 

For ‘Stepping up to September’ 
as new Year 6 pupils and 
demonstrating great maturity 
and resilience already! We are 
so proud of you all an are 
excited to see you progress 
further this year! 

From Y6LH Kael Shelton 
Lily Wright 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Respectful, Be Courageous, Be Safe 

“As a sign of this everlasting covenant which I am making with you and all living 

beings, I am putting my bow in the clouds” Genesis (9.12) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

Everyone at Emmanuel is so proud of Lily Wright who has 

been awarded a special commendation by Bishop Sophie 

(a new category) in the Bishop’s Badge award and will be 

attending a celebration evening with her parents. Lily is a 

member of our ‘DSAT crew’ so it will make this visit even 

more special. If you are interested in knowing more about 

The DSAT crew, please ask Lily as you see her around 

school. She is a really great ambassador for the school 

and always willing to explain her learning to others! 

What an absolute honour that Y6LH had a prayer published in 

The Methodist Prayer Handbook 2023/2024. We are so proud of 

this remarkable achievement! Here is the prayer which we are 

sure will amaze you! 

 


